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TRANSFER OF NORTH STONINGTON PUTTKER ROAD 27.58 + ACRE TRACT TO 
AVALONIA LAND CONSERVANCY 

Dorothy G. Davis Family Forest Preserve 

Mystic, CT, December 6, 2024-  

Avalonia Land Conservancy, Inc. has received an important donation from the Davis family heirs of 
27.58 acres that will expand the Avalonia Laurel Glen Green Falls River greenway to over 100 acres.  

Avalonia Board President Dennis S. Main noted “This is another significant parcel along the 
Green Falls River that will serve to protect that important watershed. This will continue successful 
efforts with the abutting Herman E. Sheets Family Forest Preserve and the Anna Coit and 
Yannatos Preserves downstream. 

Donated by her heirs, this parcel will be named the Dorothy G. Davis Family Forest Preserve in her 
memory. A Management Plan will be finalized over the coming months before any trails are established, 
but the parcel will be expected to augment and continue passive recreation opportunities similar to those 
on the abutting Sheets property.   

 

 President Dennis Main signed the deed of acceptance Friday afternoon at the Law Office of 
Robert Avena, Avalonia’s counsel of Suisman and Shapiro.  

 

This is one   of several expected closings on conservation tracts throughout New London County by the 
land conservancy before year-end as 2024 concludes. 

 

  

Contact Mary Anne Sherman 
Email avalonialc@yahoo.com 

  
  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
December 6, 2024 



Page | 2 
 

      ### 

For more information about Avalonia, please contact Mary Anne Sherman via email at avalonialc@yahoo.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dennis Main and Rob Avena 

 

 

Stone bridge, River. Photo by Robert Champagne 
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